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VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Tony Mazzella [Tony.Mazzella@Seattle.Gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2009 4:22 PM
To: Pat.Binion@coldist.com
Subject: Bore-Tunnel Option

 You're invited to attend a public scoping open house and get a first look at the bored 
tunnel recommendation to replace the Alaskan Way Viaduct. These meetings are an 
opportunity to review current project information and tell us what issues- such as noise, 
air quality, traffic, etc.- should be considered in the central waterfront environmental 
document. 

At the scoping open house, you can learn more about the tunnel as well as investments in 
city streets, transit, and the tunnel's environmental process. The meetings will also 
feature information on accessing the tunnel from West Seattle and Northwest neighborhoods 
such as Ballard and Magnolia. 

You'll also be able to submit comments at the open house in writing or verbally to a court
reporter. 

Both open houses will be held from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m. at the following
locations: 

Monday, Feb. 23
Adams Elementary School
<http://www.mapquest.com/maps?city=Seattle&state=WA&address=6110+28th+Av
e.+NW> 6110 28th Ave. NW
Ballard 
  
Tuesday, Feb. 24
Madison Middle School
<http://www.mapquest.com/maps?city=Seattle&state=WA&address=3429+45th+Av
e.+SW>
3429 45th Ave. SW
West Seattle 

If you can't make it in person, you can also submit comments or questions directly to the 
program by mail, e-mail <mailto:viaduct@wsdot.wa.gov>  or phone. 

Mail: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program
999 Third Ave., Suite 2424
Seattle, WA 98104 

Phone: 1 - 888 - AWV - LINE 

Tony Mazzella
Strategic Advisor II
Seattle Dept. of Transportation
P.O.Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996
tony.mazzella@seattle.gov
(206) 684-0811


